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February 26, 2008 

 

 

TO: Alderman Ron Hart, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee 

 

FROM: John Rooney 

 Assistant Commissioner/Engineering 

 

RE: Proposal for Victorian Drive Storm Water Drainage Improvements 

 

 

 

 

We have received a proposal from Nielsen Madsen & Barber to provide civil design and 

surveying services and plans and specifications for the proposed Victorian Drive Storm Water 

Drainage Improvements from Emstan Hills Drive to Maryland Avenue.  The proposal is in the 

not-to-exceed amount of $29,850.  It is for storm drainage investigation in the above area due to 

excessive storm water ponding.  Funding is available in Account No. 104.988.5420, Storm 

Sewers-Various Locations. 

 

 

If the Committee agrees, the appropriate action would be to approve the proposal and authorize 

the Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the agreement. 

 

 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 
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